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Tips for a Successful Chapter
· Providing consistent and frequent communication – with members and prospects
· Attending National Conference and the Chapter Leader Breakfast
· Using Chapter Connector to maintain communication list of chapter members (Not on Chapter Connector? – send email to chapters@thechurchnetwork.com for access request.)
· Maintaining a regular meeting date e.g., 3rd Thursday of the month
· Sharing and exchanging membership list with National Office.
· Providing communication - with the National Office
· Considering yearly planning of programs

· Offering CEU’s at least twice a year or as often as possible
· Providing communication – with your Board contact
· Reviewing monthly chapter reports – sent to president each month

· Previewing Chapter Achievement Report when planning the year’s events
· Providing communication – with local supplies and vendor
· Trying to meet in central location  if Chapter area is large 

· Recording meetings on-line via chapter connector 

· Keeping National office updated on officer changes – every new member/inquiry to the TCN website receives your chapter contact information
· Networking with other chapter leaders for ideas and support
· Providing communication – the number one key to success
